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SUBJECT:  Administrative Review Inconclusive Determinations 
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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 
*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 274-7951. 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to *DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 
********************************************************************************************************************************* 
The PPU is to notify all IV-D Staff that the Administrative Review Unit has been advised by the 
Attorney General's Office to issue an inconclusive decision on cases where an administrative 
review request is filed by Non-Custodial Parent on a case with an unregistered foreign court 
order where DCSE is only using administrative actions to enforce the case.  
 
Until the foreign order has been registered and a Final Determination can be issued, the 
Administrative Review Unit has been instructed to  amend the Income Withholding Order on 
cases where current support is due to the current amount only and on a case with arrears only 
they will completely stop the Income Withholding Order.  
 
    
 

 


